MINUTES OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS of the SPACE CENTER ROTARY CLUB

Meeting was held at the Holiday Inn at 7:00 A.M. on February 1,1983. Chuck Jacobson presided.

Those in attendance were:

Bill Webb Cap Landolt	John Watson
Ondok babbbon	Owen Morris
Jim McNatt Ron Rosenhagen	Walt Wicker
Jim Hargrove Bob Driver	Bob Wren

1) Bob Driver requested board approval to post for membership:

William L. "Bill" Hill Classification - Aerospace Program Development Proposed by Chuck Jacobson

William Rittenhouse (reinstatement) Classification - Minister - Baptist Proposed by Gene Lindquist

Approved.

- 2) Driver reported that proposed appointment of Tom Stauffer as honorary member is not in accordance with by-laws of Rotary International.
- 3) Hartman read letters of resignation from Hugh Avery and Bob Soltys for business reasons. Both requested the privilege of reinstatement at some future date. Accepted with regrets:
- 4) Hartman read letter from Bill Tuite requesting reinstatement to membership. Board approved reinstatement subject to payment of a \$25.00 reinstatement fee and attendance of Rotary Information Orientation.
- 5) Bob Wren submitted treasurer's report as of February 1,1983.

Charles Hartman, Secretary